Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

February-2023

Feb 5th Re-Registration begins

Feb 8th

clubs begins

Dear Elementary Parents,

We have had an exciting start to the 2nd semester of the academic year and are seeing student improvement in all areas of their learning. Thank you,

parents, for supporting the efforts of our teachers at school by having your child practice reading at home and supporting them with their homework. This is making a big difference. During our assembly in January, we gave many awards out to students who have improved their academic grades on their report cards. Students were also awarded for having their writing pieces accepted for publication in the CBS



After school

Express, our school English newspaper. We are very proud of our young authors.

I want to thank our teachers and support staff for their involvement on



celebrate Kuwait's National Day.

committees and events that provide excellent opportunities for our students to extend their learning and develop their skills in innovation and creativity. We had a very successful STEAM Fair in January that provided

opportunities for our young scientists and engineers to demonstrate their experiments to their parents.

be preparing a written story to read to others during a cross-graded group

This month we are celebrating 'Young Authors Day' as all students will

Feb 9th **ES Young Authors Day** &

100 days of

school

activity. This event is always very popular as students get to listen to the stories written by students in other grades. February is also a time for one of our most exciting celebrations for Kuwait National Day. We look forward to welcoming all our CBS families for this event this year on February 23rd. There will lots to enjoy as we



Students are encouraged to read and write. When students read stories they learn how to write stories. We will be celebrating our young authors during 'Young Authors Day' on February 9th.

الفعاليات القادمة

05 فبراير

البدء في إعادة التسجيل

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة

إدخال الموهبة في الحياة

فبراير 2023

أعزائى أولياء أمور المدرسة الابتدائية،



SUCCES

لقد شهدنا بداية مثيرة للفصل الدراسي الثاني من العام الدراسي ونشهد تحسنًا في الطلاب في جميع مجالات تعلمهم. شكراً لأولياء الأمور على دعم جهود معلمينا في المدرسة من خُلال جعل أبنائكم يمارسون القراءة في المنزل ودعمهم في واجباتهم المدرسية. فهذا يحدث فرقا كبيرا في تعلمهم. لقد قمنا خلال تجمعنا في شهر يناير بتقديم العديد من الجوائز للطلاب الذين قاموا بتحسين درجاتهم الأكاديمية في شهادات درجاتهم.

كما تم تكريم الطلاب أيضًا على قبول نشر مقالاتهم الكتابية في مجلة المدرسة الكندية باللغة الانجليزية. إننا فخورون جدا بالمؤلفين الصغار لدينًا.

وأود أن أشكر معلمينا وموظفي الدعم لدينا على مشاركتهم في اللجان والفعاليات التي توفر فُرْصًا ممتازة لطلابنا لتوسيع نطاق تعلمهم وتطوير

مهاراتهم في الابتكار والإبداع. ولقد كان معرض العلوم والتكنولوجيا والهندسة والرياضات في شهر يناير ناجحًا للغاية حيث أعطى الفرص لعلمائنا ومهندسينا الصغار لإظهار تجاربهم لأولياء أمورهم.

المدرسة

08 فبراير

بداية النوادي بعد

09 فبراير يوم المؤلفين الصغار في المدرسة الابتدائية & 100 يوم ف*ي* المدرسة

نحتفل خلال هذا الشهر بيوم المؤلفين الصغار حيث سيعمل جميع الطلاب على إعداد قصة مكتوبة لقراءتها للأخرين خلال نشاط جماعي من صفوف مختلفة. وتحظى هذه الفعالية دوما

بشعبية كبيرة حيث يستمع الطلاب إلى القصص التي كتبها الطلاب في الصفوف الأخرى. ويعتبر شهر فبراير أيضًا وقتًا لواحد من أكثر احتفالاتنا إثارة ألا وهو COMING SOON الاحتفال بعيد الكويت الوطنى. نتطلع إلى الترحيب بجميع عائلات المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة خلال هذه الفعالية هذا العام بتاريخ 23 فبراير. سيكون هناك الكثير

من الأشياء التي سنستمتع بها ونحن نحتفل بعيد الكويت الوطني.

يتم تشجيع الطلاب على القراءة والكتابة. فعندما يقرأ الطلاب القصص يتعلمون كيفية كتابة القصص. سنحتفل بالمؤلفين الصغار خلال فعالية "يوم المؤلفين الصغار" بتاريخ 09 فبراير.

Feb 16th Bake sale Also, a reminder to all our parents that **February 5**th is the start for re-registration for the 2023/2024 school year. We look forward to welcoming returning and new families to a new year of learning and growth for our students.



Feb 19th Israa Wal Miraj Holiday

Feb 23rd

National

Day

Celebrations

Wishing CBS Families a very happy Kuwait National Day



Sincerely
Dr. Mary Kelly
Elementary School Principal

16 فبراير بيع المخبوزات كما نُذكر جميع أولياء الأمور بأن يوم 5 فبراير هو بداية إعادة التسجيل للعام الدراسي 2023/2024. نتطلع إلى الترحيب بالعائلات العائدة الذين يقوموا بإعادة تسجيل أبنائهم وكذلك العائلات الجديدة في عام جديد من التعلم والنمو لطلابنا.



19 فبراير عطلة الإسراء والمعراج نتوجه إلى عائلات المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة بآسمى أيات التهاني بمناسبة العيد الوطني

23 فبراير احتفالات العيد الوطني



ومع أطيب التمنيات، الدكتورة / ماري كيلي مديرة المدرسة الابتدائية